
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 
The Pacific Grove Unified School District Governing Board will hold 
a public hearing on Thursday, May 21, 2020, pursuant to Education 
Code Section 60119 and 60422:  
 

PUBLIC DISCLOSURE OF 
PACIFIC GROVE HIGH SCHOOL College Algebra 
and Trigonometry by Margaret L. Lial, John Hornsby, 

David I. Schneider, and Callie Daniels, 6th edition 
 
The hearing will be held during the regular Board meeting, which 
begins at 6:30 p.m. Please visit our website at www.pgusd.org for the 
link to attend the meeting virtually. 
 
Copies of the Pacific Grove High School College Algebra and 
Trigonometry by Margaret L. Lial, John Hornsby, David I. 
Schneider, and Callie Daniels, 6th edition textbook will be available 
for public viewing beginning Thursday, May 7, 2020 through 
Thursday, June 4, 2020 at www.pgusd.org.   
 
For more information, please contact Ani Silva, Director of 
Curriculum and Special Projects at 831-646-6508 or 
asilva@pgusd.org.  
 
Posted: May 21, 2020 
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